
From: mike dickinson.farm <mike@dickinson.farm>  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 3:46 PM 
To: Brad Raulston <braulston@nationalcityca.gov> 
Cc: Barry Schultz <bschultz@nationalcityca.gov>; Walter Amedee <WAmedee@nationalcityca.gov> 
Subject: CPRC Meetings

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon Brad,

To follow-up on our conversation from this afternoon, at our last CPRC meeting there was a 
request from the Commission to continue to meet in-person instead of virtual meetings.   The 
main reason for this is for the Commission to have open dialog in a secure manner during closed 
session, and to be able to cover cases that have been reviewed. There are times when the 
Commission needs to view video, audio, photos, and documents that are in the case files, and are 
unable to do so in the online meeting format.  

Please feel free to give me a call if you would like to discuss further.

Thank you in advance.

Respectfully,  

Mike Lesley, Chairman, CPRC



From: Ditas Yamane
To: Alejandra Sotelo-Solis; Marcus Bush; Jose Rodriguez; Ron Morrison; Mona Rios
Cc: Shelley Chapel; Clerk; Brad Raulston; Armando Vergara; Martin Reeder; Ditas Yamane
Subject: Fwd: BCC Meetings - Return to Virtual Only Beginning August 22, 2022
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 10:50:17 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

To our Mayor and Council - City of National City

Dear Mayor and Council,

I come to you as your ChairPerson of your Planning Commission to plead for your
reconsideration to allow the planning commission to meet in-person. 

You have appointed us to consider land use planning matters.  We render determinations
and make recommendations to the City Council on a variety of land use matters, including
changes to the City’s General Plan, Specific Plans and Land Use Code.  Furthermore, we
provide discretionary review for land use matters such as Conditional Use Permits,
Variances, and Subdivisions.   

With all these, Mayor and Council, it would warrant for our full focus and attention on
applications presented before us to discuss and deliberate as a commission and get the full
picture and understanding from the applicant to provide to you Mayor and Council the best
recommendations based on our review and determination. 

I believe that our Vice Mayor Marcus Bush would be able to relate as he sat as Chair of this
commission and has an understanding of how these applications are determined
for recommendation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Ditas Yamane
Chairperson - Planning Commission
City of National City
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